
 

 

 

 

 

MOSS NEWS            
Netherton Moss Primary School 15th May 2023 Excellence, Friendship, Respect 

 NOTICES HEADLINES 

Extra-Curricular Clubs  

Mon 3-4.15pm – Yr 4 Eco Club 

Thurs 3-4.15pm – Yr 3 Multi skills club 

Thurs 3-4pm – Yr4-6 Dance Club 

Fri 3-4pm – Yr 4 Construction Club 

Details of KS2 Drama and Stage 

Craft Club and Script Writing Club to 

follow. 

Donations of Wool 

Any donations of wool would be 

gratefully received for year 5 and 6 

activities.  Many thanks! 

 
School Meal Price Increase - Reminder 
From April 2023 the cost of a school 

meal will increase from £2.30p to 

£2.42p for pupils year 3 and above. 

The cost of a school meal will increase 

to £2.12p for nursery children. 

 
 £5 voucher winners  
Infants:  
Ajay R and Hanna Sunflower Class 
Skyla Poppy Class 
Dylan S Daisy Class 
 

Juniors:  
Ajay Ruby Class  
Lillie-Mae Willow Class  
Bobby-Ray Clover Class  
Sam Scarlet Class  

These children had 100% 

attendance and no lates.  

Can you win next time?  

Well done to Year 6!  Year 6 had an afternoon having fun at the park on Friday 

following their SAT’s.  The children in Year 6 have coped really well with the 

demands and we are very proud of them.  Thanks also to the staff team across 

the school who have worked hard to help the children as much as humanly 

possible. 

 

Parent Governor’s  We have two Parent Governor Vacancies on our Governing 

body and would love for you to join us.  This is a voluntary role.  If you are 

interested please contact Ms Jackson in the office for further information.  

 

School Grid  We are excited to announce that we will be implementing a new 

software called School Grid for the ordering and payment of your child’s school 

meals, starting from 12th June.  With School Grid, you can easily order and pay 

for your child’s meals with just a few clicks.  Further information to follow. 

 

Football  Year 5 Girls football teams played really well last week against The 

Grange Primary School. 

 

Year 5 Trip  Year 5 are looking forward to a visit this week to the Liverpool 

Ganesh Temple, and LIPA to watch a play about Arctic Whales to support their 

learning in RE and Science. 

 

 

 Star Classes of the Week  

 

Daisy  

 

96.80% 

Poppy  100%  

Marigold 97.83%  

Sunflower  95.33% 

 

Clover  96.15% 

Clover  96.54% 

Willow  95.83%  

Willow  95% 
 

   

   

   

 
 

 

18/05/23: Year 5 School Trip 

26/05/23: School closes for half term  

05/06/23: Back to school 8.45am  

13/06/23: Y1&Y2 trip to Liverpool 

     Philharmonic 

16/06/23: Y2&Y3 trip to Martin Mere 

19/06/23: INSET DAY - school closed  

20/07/23: School closes for Summer at 

midday 

05/09/23:  Start of Autumn term 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE WINNERS  

 

  REMEMBER TO BE IN SCHOOL, ON TIME, EVERY DAY!   

DOORS OPEN AT 8.45AM  

 IMPORTANT DATES 


